
BUILDINGS/GROUNDS & TRANSPORTATION REPORT 
 

Date:  February 25, 2019 
 To:   Board of Education 
From:   Jeff Stauder 

 
BUILDINGS/GROUNDS 

Facilities Committee 
The Facilities Committee did not meet in February. The next meeting is scheduled for 
Wednesday, April 10, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. in the High School.  
 

Annual Life Safety Review 
The district’s annual life safety review took place on Wednesday, February 13.  Both the ROE 
representative and the State Fire Marshal were present. I do not have the formal report yet, 
but once that is received, I will share with the board.  
 

Gym Floor Cleaning & Recoating 
Gym Floor Clean & Recoat Proposals for Summer, 2019 

     Veterans Floors, Inc.       Stalker Sports Floors                Specialty Floors 
                                                                       
Sr. High Floor   $1,935.00    No Quote   No Quote 
 
As of today I have not received a quote from the other two companies.  Veterans have done 
our gym floor work the past few years.  With no other quotes at this time and only a $15 
increase from last year I would recommend we use Veterans. 
 

Custodial Supplies 
I have stated taking inventory of the supplies that are still on hand in the Unit Office, and I will 
be asking the Custodians to submit their request for next year, so that I can request bids if 
necessary. 
 

Jr. High Update 
Things are moving along well and plans are starting to fall into place.  I have received tile and 
paint samples, which I gave to Mrs. Ellis for her input on colors.  I will continue to keep the 
Board updated as we move along. 
 

Transportation 
I am still waiting on bids for the replacement of one of our leased buses.  I hope to have this 
information soon so that we can approve something at next month’s Board Meeting. 
 



 
 


